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Dept. of Premier and Cabinet 

Meeting notice 
 

10 May 2017 

Your union, the PSA, is holding a meeting for Premier and Cabinet members and potential 
members. 

At the meeting, we will provide an update on the 2017/2018 public service pay rise negotiations 
and discuss the role the PSA can play in your workplace. 

Most importantly we want to hear from you about the issues you face and the changes you 
want to see at Premier and Cabinet. 

Meeting 

Thursday 18 May 2017 

12:30 pm to 1:30 pm 

Arrawarra Room, Level 9, 52 Martin Place 
All members are strongly encouraged to attend and to bring along a colleague so that we can 
grow the union together and build a stronger workplace for all. 

Come along and have your say! 

If you would like further details about the meeting, please contact your Organiser, Harry Wall, 
on 0419 607 894 or hwall@psa.asn.au. 
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